
NOTICE OF  

CANCELLED MEETING 
 

 
 

OF THE 

COMMISSIONERS 

OF THE 

 

 

CHINO BASIN REGIONAL  

FINANCING AUTHORITY 
 

 

SCHEDULED FOR 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2020 

9:30 A.M. 

 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO A 
LACK OF BUSINESS TRANSACTIONS 

 
TELECONFERENCE ACCESSIBILITY FOR THE GENERAL PUBLIC: 

In all efforts to prevent the spread of COVID-19, until further notice, the Inland 
Empire Utilities Agency will be holding all Board and Committee meetings by 

teleconferencing. 
 

The meeting will be accessible at:  
(415) 856-9169/Conference ID: 794 202 809# 

 


